Orangetown Police Department
26 Orangeburg Road

Orangeburg - New York 10962
Phone (845) 359-3700 Fax (845) 359-4563

Silver Alert Application Instructions

This form is to be filled out in its entirety.

A fillable PDF version of this form can be found at the following
website address:

http://www.rocklandcountysheriffoffice.com/silver_alert.html
This application will only be accepted for Persons of Special Needs

that are over the age of 18 AND have been DIAGNOSED with
Alzheimer’s, Dementia or other Cognitive Disorder.

Upon completion of this application take this form with a recent photo
- of the Person with Special Needs to the Rockland County Sheriff's
Department at 55 New Hempstead Road, New City New York. They
can be contacted at (845) 638-5400.

In the event the Person with Special Needs becomes missing or
endangered the person reporting the incident should notify the first
arriving law enforcement official that the missing person is registered
in the Silver Alert System.




